
NEWSLETTER 
We are growing together on our journey of achievement  

www.stjosephs.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 

Thursday 18th  October 2018  
 

Hooray for Half Term!  
 

For the month of October our collective 

worship has been focused on Mary and 

praying the rosary.  

Mary has set a high standard for how we, as 

humans, should live our daily lives.  

 

Mary took on a huge, and very great,  

responsibility with such grace and integrity, 

even at such a young age.  

She was a great woman and truly deserves 

her many titles, and especially the crown of 

a queen. What a role model for us! 

 

During the half term, we ask each pupil  

pray and to thank God for all Mothers and 

Grandmothers, and especially for those 

mothers who have gone before us.  

This is a simple Prayer to Pray with children: 

 

Holy Mary, mother fair, filled with love 

fro God, Pray for us all in our needs,  

pray for us today, Amen.  

 

The staff wish you all a safe and 

relaxing half term break where 

hopefully the sun will shine . 

See you on Monday 29th October. 
 

School dates!  

 

 

INSET DAY ï Friday 19th October 

 

1st November 

Feast Of All Saints Service 9am 

 

2nd Nov @9am 

Year 4 Remembrance Assembly 

 

INSET DAY ï Monday 5th November 

 

9th Nov @ 9am 

Year 3 Foodbank Assembly 

 

9th Nov @ 2.45  

Parent workshop ï Phonics 

 

16th Nov @ 9am 

Year 5 Class assembly 

 

16th Nov @ 2.45 

KS1 Maths workshop 

 

Wednesday 19th December 

Pantomime at Southill Park (PM) 

 

Thursday 20th December  

Christmas Lunch  

 

Every class took part in the daily mile as part 

of their sponsored activity for NSPCC.  

Please hand in any money raised by Tuesday 

30th  Oct as it is being collected by the charity.  

 

http://www.stjosephs.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/stjosephsbrack/status/972042475761225728/photo/1?ref_src=twsrc^tfw&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjosephs.bracknell-forest.sch.uk%2F
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjN4f3_1IveAhWIz4UKHaycBTAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nossasenhoradobrasil.com.br%2Fa-vontade-de-maria-santissima.html&psig=AOvVaw26Ee27rzN_wimGj-A1R44H&ust=1539803433310671


 

 

Art & Poetry Competition  

 

We have heard great news about the  

Bracknell Town competition.  

We are extremely proud of all the entries but  

congratulate the following children who won  

and were runners up in the competition:  

 

Reece C in Year 4 was awarded second place in the Lower Key Stage 2 Poetry category 

and was very excited to be invited to Southill Parkõs recording studio where he 

recorded his poem recital. This will be played at the event on 11th November.  

We cannot wait to hear it!  

 

Other winners:  

Year R Class ð First Place in Key Stage 1 Art Category with their clay poppies. 

Elsie W in Year 2 ð Third place in Key Stage 1 Art Category 

Adam K in Year 5 ð Highly Recommended in the Upper Key Stage 2 Poetry Category 
 

If you are at Southill Park, please visit the exhibition and try and spot our artistsõ work. 

1st November - The Feast Of All Saints  

As you know, collective worship is an important part of our school life.  

To celebrate the feast of All Saints(1st Nov) & All Souls (2nd Nov), we are 

planning        a Prayer service to commemorate the faithful departed.  

This will be on 1st November at 9am. 

We invite all families to bring a photograph of a loved one and we will pray 

for them as a school. We also invite parents/family members to join us.  

Reece meeting the  
Town Councillors  
and the Town Mayor.  

Year R 
Canvas 

Elsie, Year 2 



Parent Governor  

Following the recent Parent Governor election,  

we would like to announce that   Mrs Zuzanna Pollakova  

has been elected to the post. Congratulations to Zuzanna  

who is a parent in Year R.  

BRACKNELL FOREST FAITH AND BELIEF FORUM - TRIP TO SLOUGH CENTRAL 

MOSQUE   

on Wednesday  24 October at 7pm  

(83 Stoke Poges Lane, Slough, SL1 3NY)  

 

As a place of worship, the Mosque welcomes visitors who  

are suitably, modestly attired.  

For men, long trousers and women long sleeved/ legged  

and a head scarf.   

The visit will begin with a short introduction to the Mosque  

and the Islamic faith, followed by observation of evening prayers  

('Isha').  After prayers, time for discussion/questions while refreshments are served.   

Please register online at www.bracknellcatholicchurch.org/mosquevisit 

or contact the St Josephõs parish office. 

Marvellous Milton!  

Milton in Year 5  completed the  

 òLittle Gentsó course and  

we were delighted when he  

showed us the certificate at school.  

This is a wonderful achievement.  

We are Upcycling Plastic Bottles  
 

After half term, we are collecting 1L 

and 2L clear, plastic bottles (not 

milk bottles)  

To commemorate the centenary, we 

would like to create a ôPoppy Wallõ 

at the front of our school gates.  

High 5 Netball  

We were delighted to win first place  

at the High 5 netball competition,  

and especially proud to hear about  

the great sportsmanship and support  

our pupils showed to other schools .  
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Advent Event 
If you can help on the day, or with preparations, 

please let your class Rep know. 
 

Year R: Candice Reed,            Year 1: Amy Pesoa/Kate Hodder,  
Year 2: Yeeling Mackay,            Year 3:Daniella Natale,  
Year 4: Margaret Cowling,          Year 5: Donna Mody,  

Year 6: Sharon Coggins/Lisa Farry 



 
A message from Bracknell Forest: 
 
Cycling in Bracknell Town Centre continues to be a 
problem so what does the law say? 
 
Since the town centre has been regenerated and the Lexicon 
has been opened there are now even more wide paved areas 
from which vehicles are prohibited. There are signs at the 
entrances to the area where cycling is prohibited. 
These are the legally enforceable road signs the BFC has 
installed at all the main entrances to the pedestrian area of 
Bracknell town centre. The point that is not always 
understood is that 'No vehicles' also includes cycles which are 
legally classified as vehicles. When they can, police officers 
will take cyclist to task only to get the reply, 
 'I didn't think that sign included bicycles'. 
 
 
To help the police and to make the issue even clearer the 
management of the Lexicon have put these additional signs  
up in various places throughout the town centre.  
 
You may take the view that cycling through the town centre  
is not all that serious in the grand scheme of things.  
However, in the past I have witnessed a small child being 
knocked over by a cycle in what was then Crossway (he was 
OK); and an old person was knocked down and injured by a 
cyclist outside Cheney's news agent in the High St. not so long 
ago. 
 
The town centre CCTV scheme does take images of town 
centre cyclists and the town centre policing team will visit 
them when they are identified and can issue them with a fixed 
penalty notice. It would be very helpful if you could tell family 
and friends in Bracknell who are cyclists about the dangers of 
cycling in the town and the risks of being caught. 



If you have a Facebook page, the School admissions post link is  below: 
 https://www.facebook.com/bracknellforestcouncil/photos/a.415651223041.191819.29278

413041/10155833706253042/?type=3 
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